
Dear Co-chairs, Dembrow and Power, and members of the joint 

committee on carbon reduction: 

 

My name is Vickie Tino.  I live in Portland, Oregon and I am writing in 

support of HB2020, the Clean Energy bill. 

 

I have valid concerns about the direction our environment is headed as 

the current administration in Washington chooses ignorance against 

action.  I believe that the future generations deserve this bill as well 

as for the facts that this is a benefit to both our economy and climate. 

 

Your support is appreciated. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Vickie Tino 

 
 


